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Suzie Jattan

From: Jon Shillito <jon.shillito@bbcplanners.com.au>

Sent: Thursday, 20 November 2014 2:51 PM

Subject: DA-183/2014 - Proposed 132 bed residential aged care facility at 9 Melaleuca Place, 

Prestons (Our Ref: 12-185)

Attachments: L- LCC - GM 141118 Final.pdf

Hi Lina, 

 

We write on behalf of Melaleuca Ventures Pty Ltd (“the Applicant”, being a company with the same Directors and 

Shareholders as Advantaged Care Pty Ltd), in relation to the abovementioned DA and the Council officer’s 

assessment report which has been prepared for the Sydney West Joint Regional Planning Panel meeting on 28 

November 2014 and specifically to recommended Condition No. 4 relating to the payment of Section 94 

Contributions.  

 

In this regard, please find our letter attached. 

 

Our client is happy to discuss the concerns outlined above in the attached letter with Council’s representative, prior 

to the JRPP meeting, in the hope that a supplementary report can be prepared for the meeting in support of our 

request to delete recommended Condition No. 4. 

 

Could you please acknowledge receipt of this email. 

 

Regards,  

 

 

Jon Shillito 

BBC Consulting Planners 
Shellharbour Office: Shop 9, 20-26 Addison Street SHELLHARBOUR NSW 2579 
Phone: 02 4295 3181 
Postal Address: P.O. Box 438, BROADWAY NSW 2007 
Head Office: Level 2, 55 Mountain Street, BROADWAY NSW 2007 
Phone: +61.2 9211 4099 | Fax: +61.2 9211 2740 

� Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

 

Disclaimer: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the following 
recipient(s): 

L.Kakish@liverpool.nsw.gov.au,S.Rickersey@liverpool.nsw.gov.au,T.Averay@liverpool.nsw.gov.au,Michael Kresner 

If you are not any of the named addressee mentioned above; you should not disseminate, distribute, copy or alter 

this e-mail. Please notify Jon Shillito immediately by replying to this e-mail if you have received this e-mail by 
mistake and delete this e-mail from your system.  

Any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and might not represent those of BBC 

Consulting Planners. BBC Consulting Planners accepts no liability for the content of this email, or for the 

consequences of any actions taken on the basis of the information provided, unless that information is 
subsequently confirmed in writing.  
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Warning: Although BBC Consulting Planners has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present 

in this email, BBC Consulting Planners cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of 
this email or attachments.  

The original e-mail was sent on 20/11/2014 at 2:50 PM 

 
_____________________________________________________________________  
This e-mail has been scanned on behalf of Liverpool City Council for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed  
Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. 


